
Florida Catholic Advocacy Network (FLCAN) 

Spring 2025 Opt-in Messaging 

 

The nine weeks of the annual Florida Legislative Session is the most active period for the 

Florida Catholic Advocacy Network (FLCAN). Weekly session summaries are sent to 

subscribers every Friday and opportunities are provided throughout the session to contact 

lawmakers about legislative bills and budget proposals under consideration. With the Session 

set to begin March 4, 2025, now is the time to urge Catholics to subscribe.  

 

Promotional Message 

 

The following message can be used in newsletters, parish bulletins, and other publications to 

promote FLCAN and encourage subscribers to opt-in. 

 

 

QR Code  

 

Links to www.flaccb.org/flcan. 

 

 
 

 

Join the Bishops’ Advocacy Network  

The annual Florida legislative session starts soon and your elected officials need to 

hear from you.  

Are you a Florida Catholic who wants to put your faith into action? The Florida Catholic 

Advocacy Network (FLCAN) provides opportunities to stay informed and use your voice to 

advocate for the protection of human life and dignity in our state’s law and public policies. 

As an FLCAN subscriber, you will receive important updates and calls to action directly 

from the public policy office of the bishops of Florida. Sign up now and start advocating on 

behalf of vulnerable and marginalized populations who often have no voice of their own, 

including preborn babies, low-income families, children, individuals who are sick and dying, 

immigrants and refugees, persons who are incarcerated, and others in need. To learn 

more and opt in to receive FLCAN emails and/or text messages, visit flaccb.org/flcan.  

http://www.flaccb.org/flcan
https://files.ecatholic.com/11291/photoalbums/flcan-qr-code/FLCAN_QR.png?t=1740067009000&verify=1740071100-4h7yuxeb5TbThabgDwPhDJWfBslIc74eiyzhdPZK/%2BY=


Social Media  

Graphics: 

          

If alternate sizes or formats are needed, please contact the FCCB Communications Office at mtaylor@flaccb.org. 

Suggested caption:  

Join the Bishops’ Advocacy Network! The Florida legislative session is starting soon, and your 
elected officials need to hear from you! 
 
As a Florida Catholic, you have the opportunity to put your faith into action with the Florida 
Catholic Advocacy Network (FLCAN). Stay informed and advocate for the protection of human 
life and dignity in state law and policies. 
 
Stand up for the vulnerable, including preborn babies, low-income families, children, the sick 
and dying, immigrants, refugees, incarcerated individuals, and others who often have no voice 
of their own. 
 

📢 Your voice matters! 

👉 Sign up today at flaccb.org/flcan  

 
#FLCAN #FaithInAction #ProtectLife #AdvocacyMatters 
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